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3rd August 2016 
 

PBL Information Sessions – Expression of Interest 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
After a thorough evaluation of our Positive Behaviour for Learning (PBL) systems within our school 
in 2015 we have modified and reintroduced PBL throughout the school. The school P & C have 
been heavily engaged in this process. 
 
We would like to offer you the opportunity to hear more about this system, how it operates within the 
Harrington Park PS context and the impact it has on your children. We would like to offer two parent 
information sessions, one at 2:00pm and one at 6:00pm, on Tuesday 23rd August, 2016.  
 
To ascertain if we will have the required numbers to conduct these sessions we would like you to 
return the Expression of Interest slip (paper copy version) below to your child’s class teacher by 
Wednesday 17th August 2016. At this point we will confirm the timing of these sessions via the 
Skoolbag app and our school website. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require further information about these sessions. 
 
 
 
Troy King 
Deputy Principal 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

PBL Information Sessions – Expression of Interest 
 
Name: __________________________________  
 
Child’s Name : ____________________________                             Class: _______ 
 
I will be attending the PBL Information Session on Tuesday 23rd August 2016 at: 
 

(Please circle one) 
 
 

2:00pm                           or                           6:00pm 

CARE for others         BELIEVE in yourself       SUCCEED through effort 
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